
From: Kate Thomson  

Sent: Thursday, 13 December 2018 4:21 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: Kyle Scott 
Subject: AM2016/31 Review of Nurses and Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate 

 

AM2016/31 Review of Nurses and Health Professionals and Support Services 

Award 2010 – substantive claims   

 

We refer to the above proceedings, in which we act on behalf of ABI and the NSW 

Business Chamber. 

 

We note that the Full Bench handed down decisions in respect of both Awards on 3 

December 2018 ([2018] FWCFB 7347 and [2018] FWCFB 7350). 

 

Submissions in respect of both Awards were to be filed by 7 December 2018 and 

submissions in reply by 14 December 2018. 

 

We respectfully request an extension of time for submissions in reply to be filed on 

behalf of our clients to 20 December 2018. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information. 

 

Yours sincerely    

 

Kate Thomson 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 

Watt Street Commercial Centre 

45 Watt Street, Newcastle NSW 2300 
Dir: +612 4989 1003 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0447 189 469  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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